Summary

As demand for energy continues to rise in the country, the National Energy Board projects an increase in hydropower's share of the energy market to 65 percent by 2015.

Two years later, a similar agreement was signed by five First Nations, Manitoba Hydro, and the governments of Manitoba and Canada.

As you will see in the following discussion of new hydropower projects, this kind of negotiation continues to be very important for the hydropower industry.

One can see evidence of this in the energy plans of BC Hydro and Manitoba Hydro, and in Hydro-QuÃ©bec's sustainable development policy, all of which call for energy conservation and sustainable energy projects that are renewable and clean or non-emitting, including both large and small hydropower projects.

As a result of this burgeoning interest in hydropower, new hydropower projects were planned, and projects that had been years in the planning were finally under construction.

Some of the projects recently completed or nearing completion are expansions to existing hydropower stations, such as Sir Adam Beck 1 and 2 in Ontario and the Brilliant Expansion in British Columbia.

The project will add 200 MW to Manitoba Hydro's network.6

For its Eastmain-1-A/Sarcelle/Rupert project and expansion of the La Grande complex, Hydro-QuÃ©bec has begun construction.

Some exciting hydropower projects are being studied from east to west in Canada.

The future projects listed in Table 2 on page 12, in addition to the numerous smaller projects in planning throughout Canada, must all prove that they will bring social, environmental, and economic benefits to the affected regions.

Discussions are ongoing.4

The hydropower projects that are already commissioned serve as proof that the hydropower industry, expert in the arts of negotiation and design, will be able to take their plans and turn them into concrete.

Small wonder, then, that the National Energy Board projects an increase in hydropower's share of the energy market to 65 percent from 60 percent by 2015.

